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Dear Sir/Madam

We would like to object to the proposed bio waste facility in Lidcombe primarily as it will be built very close to
residential areas. Lidcombe, as it is right now, is close to being congested with all the high rise residential and
commercia developments. Having such a facility will result in more trucks moving along the busy streets of the
suburb and will further aggravate the traffic situation. Plus there will be the smell emanating from the trucks
and the actual facility which may have long term impacts on the health and way of life of the residents living

near the proposed facility.

For these reasons, we would like to strongly object to this development and strongly urge Cumberland Council
to reject this proposal.
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